Did you know you’re located
1n a Preservation District?

Find out more inside!
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Louisville Metro has 7 Local Preservation Districts:
Butchertown, Cherokee Triangle,

Clifton, Limerick, Old Louisville,

Parklond Business, and West Main Street.

These areas were established to preserve and
maintain Louisville Metro’s past architectural and
historic inteqrity.

Landmarks Commission staff is here to help you.
Please call us with any questions (502) 574-6230.



Exterior property changes within Preservation Districts
must be approved by the Landmarks Commission
staff or Architectural Review Committee (ARC) and
meet the Design Guidelines before work has begun.

Common exterior changes requiring a
review include, but are not limited to,

e Signs e Doors

e Decks e Siding

e Fences e Painting masonry
e Windows “

Retaining walls

Most changes to a property can be
approved by staff, but some major
changes may be approved by the ARC,
which is comprised of fellow citizens. All
approved work receives a Certificate of
Appropriateness (COA).

The Design Guidelines and COA application are available on the
Planning & Design Services website
(https://louisvilleky.gov/government/planning-design/historic-
preservation-urban-design) and in the office at 444 S. 5th Street, 3@
Floor. There is no application fee for a COA.

Landmarks Commission staff is here to help you. Please call us with
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This material was funded in part with Federal funds from the National Park Service, U.S. Department of the Interior, and administered by the Kentucky Heritage Council. The contents and opinions do not necessarily reflect the views or
policies of the Department of the Interior, nor does the mention of trade names or commercial products constitute endorsement or recommendation by the Department of the Interior. The U.S. Department of the Interior prohibits

discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability or age. Any person who believes that he or she has been discriminated against should contact the Office of Equal Opportunity, National Park Service, 1849 C Street NW,
Washington, DC 20240.



